
 
              
 
Page 1 of 1 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Provider Bulletin 
Central Health Medicare Plan  
March 18, 2025 

☒ Alameda  ☒Contra Costa  ☒ Fresno  ☒ Imperial  ☒ Kern  ☒ Kings  ☒ Los Angeles  ☒ Madera  ☒ Orange 
☒ Placer  ☒ Riverside  ☒ Sacramento  ☒ San Bernardino  ☒ San Diego  ☒ San Francisco  ☒ San Joaquin  

☒ San Mateo  ☒ Santa Clara  ☒ Solano  ☒ Stanislaus  ☒ Tulare  ☒ Yolo 

Central Health Plan MMR File Update 
This is an advisory notification to delegated IPAs contracted with 
Central Health Plan (CHP). 

What you need to know: 
Important updates regarding the MMR file are now available. 
Please review the details below carefully to ensure your systems 
are updated and aligned with these changes. This change will be 
effective April 2025. 

MMR File 

• The Beneficiary ID field (Item #4, Position 20-31) on the 
MMR file now displays the member’s MBI number. 

• The member ID has been added to the end of the file to 
accommodate for longer member ID numbers (Position 
496-515). 

• For detailed information on the MMR layout, please refer 
to pages 394-404 of the MAPD Plan Communications 
User Guide (PCUG).  

• Link: cms.gov/data-research/cms-information-
technology/access-cms-data-application/mapd-plan-
communication-user-guide 

Provider Action 
No provider action is required.  

What if you need assistance? 

If you have any questions regarding the 
notification, please contact your CHP 
Provider Relations Representative at 
PRCalifornia@molinahealthcare.com.  

Central Health Plan: 200 Oceangate, Suite 100 Long Beach, CA 90802 
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